Appendix 17

Major Variations between approved budget of 129.5m and forecast of £130.7m for 2003/04

Comparative figures have not been shown at Appendix 16 because of the way the budget was previously reported. In summary the major changes are changes to the NPHL fee (see paragraph 3.6 on page 23), changes to loan charges and subsidy through debt rescheduling.

Major Variations between 2003/04 and 2004/05

Strategy General – £0.4m increase represents the additional work arising from the Housing Inspection and the numerous challenges facing the Housing Section such as decent homes

Central Internal Recharges - £0.5m increase is additional provision for insurance claims and is consistent with the policy being adopted on the General Fund

NPHL Fee – £0.6m increase, although for 2003/04 this additional amount was funded by an over provision by NPHL for pay awards. This and the fee itself has been considered and approved by the Joint Lead Members for Housing and Corporate Services, see paragraphs 4.7 to 4.10 on page 24 of the report

Housing Repairs – £1m increase represents allowance for inflation and potential programme requirements indicated by NPHL. This is partly offset by the reduction to RCCO but this must be considered in conjunction with the section on the capital programme

Rent Rebates – see page 25, paragraphs 4.20 to 4.27 of the main report for details

Loan Charges - £1m decrease reflects the result of the debt rescheduling exercise to be undertaken, this is offset by a corresponding reduction in subsidy for the HRA

Subsidy and MRP – see page 26, paragraphs 4.28 to 4.30 of the main report for details

